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Paskert Divers Thompson Announces Three New 

Shareholders
Posted in News by Paskert Divers Thompson on Mon Feb 24, 2020

Paskert Divers Thompson is very happy to announce that Dara Dawson, Ryan Weeks, and Jordan Miller have been promoted to 
shareholder.  Mrs. Dawson works in the firm’s construction defect practice.  Messrs. Weeks and Miller practice in the firm’s 
surety practice.  Congratulations!
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